
 
 

GULF COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
Tuesday, September 16, 2014 

 
The Gulf County School Board met in special session Tuesday, September 16, 2014, at 12:00 P. M., E. S. T., at their Administrative 
Office in Port St. Joe.  The following board members were present:  Chairman Linda R. Wood, Vice-Chairman George M. Cox, Danny 
Little, Billy C. Quinn, Jr., and John Wright.  Superintendent Norton and Attorney Costin were also present. 
 

l. CALL TO ORDER:   Chairman Wood called the meeting to order at 12:00. 
  

ll. HEAR FROM THE PUBLIC:   None 
  

Ill. HIGHLAND VIEW PROPERTY:   On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Cox the Board voted 3-2 to accept the 
$650,000.00 offer for the Highland View Elementary School property as presented through Real Estate Broker Brent Faison for 
one of his clients.  Mr. Quinn and Mr. Little voted not to accept the offer.  Mr. Faison will prepare a clean contract for Attorney 
Costin’s review after which time the Board will meet again to vote on the official contract. 

  
IV. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:    On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Little the Board voted unanimously to 

take the following action: 
 

PERSONNEL:  (SM: 14/15 – 043) 
Approved a health science position at Wewahitchka High School for school year 2014-2015.  This position is paid with grant 
dollars and will be in place only as long as grant funds are available. 
 

OUT OF STATE TRAVEL:  Approved out of state travel for the following:  (SM: 14/15 – 044) 
 

The Port St. Joe High School Band of Gold will travel via school bus to competition in Daleville, Alabama on September 27. 
 

The Port St. Joe High School Fellowship of Christian Athletes will travel via van to Valdosta, Georgia on September 27 for 
leadership training. 
 

The Port St. Joe High School yearbook staff will travel via van to Troy University September 24 for training. 
  
V. BOARD MEMBER CONCERNS:   
  
VI. ADJOURNMENT:  Chairman Wood adjourned the meeting at 12:59. 

 
 
 

 
 


